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Hello Met Members, 
 
Happy New Year! ~2019~ 
 
Spring is just around the corner, so 
it’s time to get our Mets ready for 
the summer season! 
 
We cannot wait to take our 1956 
Nash Met Yellow & White color 
named 'Clover' out of storage to go 
for a cruise again.  
 
Thank you everyone for coming 
out to the annual holiday 
gathering. We had a great time 
visiting and talking about our Nash 
Mets while enjoying a lovely meal 
at Claim Jumper.  
 
Going to change up the day for our 
next Annual Meeting on Saturday 
June 22, 2019 at Bakers Square 
restaurant in LaGrange, IL. 
 
Please remember Membership 
Dues are due for 2019. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Lewis DLC 
 

 

 Message from the President & Secretary/Treasurer 
 

 

Lewis De La Cruz, President 
Renee De La Cruz, Secretary/Treasurer 
Plumm De La Cruz, Youngest Nash Met 
Owner 
 

For any questions, contact Lewis or Renee 
for any questions at  
LKDLC@aol.com (Lewis DLC) or  
rm_neiman@hotmail.com (Renee DLC) 
 
Thanks! 
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January 13, 2019 Holiday Gathering 

    

    
 

  Table by Fire Place 
 

                        
     
 

       
         

Ken won a box of Candy              Joanna won Santa Slippers                  
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Enjoyed great food and talking about our Nash Met 

 
Raffling Drawing 

All prizes were donated by Lewis De La Cruz - President 
 
 
 

          
        Mike won a holiday snack pak                                Liala won popcorn 
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Thank you everyone for coming out to celebrate at our Holiday Party!!! 
 
 

 

NEWS YOU CAN USE 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Professional Nash Metropolitan Maintenance, Repair, Restoration & Customization by Illini Mets Member Businesses 

 
The ‘Vair Shop   Mike’s Met  
Met Repair, Restoration, Parts Met Parts & Custom Accessories  
Larry Claypool   Mike Potts 
(Past Vice President, Illini Mets) (Vice President, Illini Mets) 
21403 S 80th Ave   2N754 Alma Ave 
Frankfort, IL 60423  Lombard, IL 60148 
(815) 469-2936   (630) 620-5288 
       
larry@vairshop.com  POTTS2N754@comcast.net                      

                              

mailto:larry@vairshop.com
../../../../Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Low/Content.IE5/2009%20Newsletters/Q4%202009%20Newsletter/POTTS2N754@comcast.net
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******** 2019 Dues Reminder ********** 

Don’t forget to pay your 2019 membership dues! $10 renewal due yearly and can be mailed to  
Renee De La Cruz  

23 Brewster Avenue, LaGrange Park, IL 60526 
 
 

 
******************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

 
 

Illini Calendar of Events 

 
 

Illini Met Meeting  
Saturday, June 22, 2019 @ 3:00pm 

Baker Square, 942 South La Grange Road, La Grange, IL 60525 
(708) 354-2128 

 
 

******************************************************************************** 
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Have a fun Spring!  See you at 

our Annual Elections and meeting 

on Saturday June 22, 2019 @ 

3pm at Baker Square, LaGrange, 

IL.  

Please mail your membership 

dues $10 for 2019 to Renee De 

La Cruz.  

 

Any stories, news, ads or 
contributions, email to: 
gnash@illinimets.org 

 

 

   

 Message from the Officers  

Illini Mets Officers 
& Contacts 

 
 

President 
Lewis De La Cruz 
23 Brewster Ave 

La Grange Park, IL 60526 
708-878-8700 
lkdlc@aol.com 

 
Vice President 

Mike Potts 
2N.754 Alma Ave 

Lombard, IL 60148 
630-620-5288 

Potts2n754@att.net 
 

Vice President 
Jamin Israel 

4443 S. Indiana #1S 
Davis, IL 61019 
773-507-8111 

yahsmooth12@yahoo.com 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Renee De La Cruz 
23 Brewster Ave 

La Grange Park, IL 60526 
708-642-8700 

rm_Neiman@hotmail.com 
 

 

 

Webmaster 

Mark Hardy 

gnash@illinimets.org 

ILLINI METS 
 
 

 
"Be it ever so humble..." 

 

COMPANY NAME 
STREET ADDRESS 
CITY, ST  12345 

  
 

We’re on the Web! http://www.illinimets.org/ 

See us at: 

www.illinimets.org 

  

 

http://www.illinimets.org/

